Patient Group
of the
White Rose Medical Practice

You are invited to the next meeting of the Group, which is to be held on Friday 13th September 2019. The venue is the Cudworth Medical Centre, Carlton Street, Cudworth. The meeting will commence at 11:30 am. 

THIS MEETING IS OPEN TO ALL PATIENTS.
New members are welcome to join us.


AGENDA

1. Welcome & introductions  

2. Apologies.

3. Minutes of previous meeting. 
     
4. Feedback by Practice from last meeting & action point’s update. 

5. Feedback from Patients council (MS)

6. Items to be raised by members.

Please note the future scheduled meeting will be on
 Friday 8th November 2019. 


Tom Sheard 

Group Chair 

